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22nd January 2013

FROM SILVANCE MANYALA 

TO SPONSOR BEGGI AND INGA

Dear Sponsor Bergthor,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013
Wishing you Happy New Year, a year of blessings!

Silvance Manyala your foster son has done his final examination which means in February he will join high school. So the DAP donation shall be transferring to his new school where you will be getting what he has paid. 

Silvance was very happy giving his friends news that his sponsor Bergthor has made him reach to class eight, and does his final Kenya National Examinations. Silvance was very happy that he shall leave Little Bees and join another secondary school. 

All pupils were happy congratulating Silvance and Calvin who will be learning in high school this year. Pupils made songs for them to give the bye and wishing them good luck for their further studies. 

Silvance was happy with his donations of shirt and jeans trouser. Silvance brought some of his friends to share his Christmas dinner. His friends enjoyed good delicious dishes like meat, chapatti, chips and sodas. 

He is well in health waiting to be selected by board to join high school. Silvance has thanked for all the fees and gifts since in Little Bees, whatever he has received during his primary school Silvance appreciates and promise to pray for his sponsors Beggy and Inga. 

Kind regards, 

Lucy Odipo.

